
CITY OF BOSTON

IN CITY COUNCIL

Pursuant to G.L.c. 53, section 18A, the following non-binding public opinion ballot question

regarding the Eversource substation in East Boston shall be placed on the ballot for the election

on November 2, 2021:  “Should a high voltage, electric substation be built at 400 Condor Street

in East Boston, along the Chelsea Creek, near homes, parks, playgrounds, jet fuel storage, and in

a flood risk area rather than in a nearby alternative safe and secure location such as

non-residential Massport land at Logan Airport?”
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